CITY OF ETOWAH, TENNESSEE REGIONAL PLANNNING COMMITTEE MEETING

Record of Minutes of Regular Meeting Date March 11, 2019 Sheet No. 1 of 2

Chairman Abbott of the Etowah Regional Planning Commission called the meeting to order on Monday, March 11, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the meeting room of The Etowah Community Center, Etowah, Tennessee.

All commissioners were present and also present was City Manager, Tina Tuggle, and Codes Officer, Jon Troutt.

Approval of Minutes From the Previous Meeting:

Commissioner Keller made a motion to approve the minutes from February 11, 2019 and Mayor Garwood seconded the motion and motion carried.

Building Inspector Report

Mr. Troutt informed the commission he will in the future he will be sending 2 utility notices to EUB with shut-off instructions for each property.

NEW BUSINESS:

• David Key (Indiana Ave.)- Lot Line Abandonment

Mayor Garwood made a motion to approve the request for David Key on Indiana Avenue and Commissioner Keller seconded the motion and motion carried.

- Thomas Strickland Plat-There was a consensus to approve the extension of lot # 1 and removal of line between 2 and 3.
- Discussion of Storm Shelters-All members agreed to move this issue to April Meeting.
- Commissioner Bohannon began discussion on developing a new law selecting either smoking to be allowed or not allowed on playgrounds. City Manager was asked to research and report back to commission.

Mayor Garwood made a motion to adjourn and Commissioner Keller seconded the motion and motion carried.

Jim Abbott, Chairman

Respectfully submitted by:

Eva Valentine, Recording Secretary